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The paper is generally well written and sound hence it is suitable for publication with
minimal changes.

At a first read is very hard to follow because it continuously refers to the companion paper
by Bayliss et al. (2020). The authors should describe some more details of the forecasting
models (e.g. SRMS, SRMSDC etc.) and of testing methods (e.g. DIC) defined in Bayliss et
al. (2020) so that the reader is not obliged (as I had to do) to read the latter paper to
understand the present one.

I do not think that Fig. 1 and 4 are particularly useful, and then can be omitted without
loss of information.

Panels in Fig. 3 can hardly be distinguished one to the other. Try changing somehow the
color palette.

Line 211. Figure 5 instead of Figure 4

The conclusions are weak, please try to better explain what you have learned from this
work.
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